
Dear Readers—

Let me take this opportunity to thank you once again for your reader-
ship and support of our journal. Within the past year or two, the growth 
of the journal has been incredibly swift and large – with more subscriptions 
than ever before, more orders for special issues than at any time in our 
history, record breaking statistics at the website, and an increasingly large 
number of submissions. We can take these signs as symptoms of success, 
and I hope we can continue that pattern over the next several years. Our 
accomplishments would not be possible without your support. With your 
continued support, I am very confident the journal will continue its pattern 
of success. How could it not, with so many outstanding issues just over the 
horizon, and this excellent collection of essays I am honored to present to 
you in this current issue of Janus Head?

Allow me to welcome our new Book Review Editor, Ryan Mest, who 
has worked with us over the past year to round up most all of the book 
reviews in this issue. In addition to his work at Janus Head, Ryan has done 
outstanding work developing the in-house journal Grammata for graduate 
students at Duquesne University. His service is appreciated and, with his 
previous experiences in the publishing business, will be of great value to us 
in the future, as well.

As I type these words, Costica Bradatan, our Senior Editor, is work-
ing hard to finish reviews of papers for our upcoming special issue on The 
Situated Body, which is guest edited by Shaun Gallagher. When the initial 
submissions arrived, I had piles stacked in boxes and it took me two weeks 
just to sort them and record them into our review database. In the meantime, 
Shaun and Costica have put in an incredible amount of time and effort into 
the review process. This will surely be an issue to remember.

Next summer will be another open issue—and all are invited to 
submit,on any theme relevant to the journal’s mission. And, then, following 
that issue, Robert D. Romanysyhn will serve as guest editor of the special 
issue on J.H. van den Berg’s metabletics. 

In the meantime, please enjoy the issue, and if you get a chance, send 
us your feedback and let us know how we are doing.

Best wishes,
Brent Dean Robbins


